
 

 

The new tax law could affect how much your employer should withhold from your 

paycheck.  You should do a paycheck checkup!  Visiting the IRS’s Withholding 

Calculator now will help prevent you having too little or too much withheld from 

your paycheck.  The calculator helps determine the right amount of withholding.  If 

necessary, you can also complete a new W-4 form. 

You should check if you:  

 Are a two-income family. 

 Have two or more jobs at the same time or only work part of the year. 

 Claim credits like the child tax credit. 

 Have dependents age 17 or older.   

 Itemized deductions in 2017. 

 Have high income or a complex tax return. 

 Have a large tax refund or tax bill for 2017.  

Visit IRS.gov/withholding for details.  

 

https://www.irs.gov/individuals/irs-withholding-calculator
https://www.irs.gov/individuals/irs-withholding-calculator
https://www.irs.gov/forms-pubs/about-form-w4
https://www.irs.gov/payments/tax-withholding

